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and bus safety education training for Bringing Leadership, 
Arts, & Sports Together (BLAST) after school program staff 
on February 3, 2020. The training provided seventeen 
BLAST staff members with lesson plans consisting of four 
lessons for first through third graders and five lessons for 
fourth through sixth graders. After walking through the 
lesson plans, BLAST staff had the opportunity to practice 
many of the activities described in the lessons. 

BLAST Pedestrian Safety Training 

City Safe Routes to School (SRTS) staff hosted a pedestrian 

The BLAST program staff intended to teach these lessons 
in early spring 2020 to prepare their students for May 
Walk and Roll to School Day. Those lessons were delayed 
due to COVID-19. 

Learn more about Hillsboro’s Safe Routes to School at Hillsboro Oregon.gov/SRTS or call 503 681 6146. 




